
________________________________________________________________________________________
Mary Ellen Kakalos, Ed. D. Mark Secaur, Ed.D.
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(631) 382-4505

Welcome Back Letter 2024-2025

August 2024

Dear Smithtown Elementary Families,

Welcome to Smithtown Elementary! We are so excited to welcome you back to the new

school year! We hope you had a wonderful summer and we canõt wait to hear all about the

fun things you did. This letter contains important information regarding dates, times, and

procedures for a smooth school opening.

Important Information:

❖ Monday, August 26 @ 10:00 Parent Portal opens

Please sign on to the Parent Portal to complete your childõs information regarding

emergency contacts.ê After doing so, you will see your childõs teacher

assignment.êêNew families received a letter from the District Office providing you

with directions on how to set up a Parent Portal account.

❖ Wednesday, September 4 Playground Meet and Greet K-5 (Weather permitting)

Supply Drop off for Grades K, 1, & RISE students only
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